
PROFESSIONALISM & ETHICS SECTION 
March 7, 2017 

I. Call to Order by President Jodi Nafzger 
II. Introductions by members in attendance/on phone 
III. Officer Reports 

 
A. Chair-Thank you to the section for sponsoring the Women in the Law Gala 

 
1. Update from committee studying Rule 8.4(g) 

Email Jodi or other members of the committee with any suggestions regarding 
the Rule.   

2. Annual meeting CLE  
It was determined that a CLE on Rule 8.4(g) would be premature at the time 
of the annual meeting.  Instead Bob Aldridge volunteered to present a CLE on 
ethics in dealing with clients with developmental disabilities.  We are waiting 
to hear whether the proposal is accepted. 
We also discussed the possibility of having a golfing for ethics CLE and/or 
Ethical Happy hour at the annual meeting.     
 

3. November 2017 CLE 
We have reserved a date with ISB.  Please submit your ideas for topics or 
speakers to Jodi. 
 

4. Fourth District Bar Spring Fling Golf Tournament 
We need to get started on preparation.  Jodi will confirm that the tournament 
will take place this year.  
  

5. Advocate Sponsorship: September 2017 
Let Jodi know if you are interested in writing an article.  We are looking for 
volunteers.  
 

B. Vice Chair-no report 
 

C. Treasurer 
1. Financial Update-We are hoping to raise more funds by membership dues 

and donations. 
  

D. Secretary-See minutes 
 

IV. Adjourn 


